
Premises registered with DAFM under Article 4 of 

Council Directive 92/65/EEC for trade purposes 

between Member States 

 

Persons whose premises are registered with the Department of 

Agriculture, Food and the Marine (for the purposes of obtaining Balai 

Certificates for greyhounds being exported to EU Member States) are 

requested to contact Mr. Barry Coleman (Bord na gCon Welfare and 

Racing Operations Support Manager) on 061-448001 or by email 

barry.coleman@igb.ie 

Please provide your name, address, contact telephone number and 

DAFM Registration Number i.e. the K9 number which you received 

when registering your premises with DAFM. 

 
Bord na gCon 
4th January 2016 
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